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January 24, 2019 

 

Dear South Park Families: 

The safety of our students, faculty, and staff is the top priority of the South Park School 
District. With that in mind, we want to inform you of a situation that was reported to district 
administrators by a First Student bus driver late this afternoon. On the way home from school 
today, a first grade student made a threat and commented about having a weapon. 

This threat was reported to Director of School Police Todd Naylor and to the South Park 
Township Police Department. Officer Naylor and a South Park Township officer talked with 
the student’s family. Officer Naylor and the South Park Township Police Department have 
determined there is no credible threat. We will not share information about the student or 
potential disciplinary action due to confidentiality laws.  

School will be in session on Friday, January 25. 

The South Park School District would like to thank the South Park Township Police 
Department for its assistance. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Wayne P. Gdovic 
Superintendent of Schools 

 


